Year ll' - CLC Tri‘p March 2024

Year 4 had great fun on a trip to the CLC. In the morning, we were very busy
programming Micro:Bits to perform a range of functions such as flashing different
images or playing different sounds. We even created our own Tamagotchi inspired pet!
After lunch, we had used the website ‘CoSpaces’ creating animated 3D worlds that were
interactive. We had a great time doing this and were able to create some extremely
entertaining animations.




